
 

DESIGN MEMORANDUM NO. 03-25, CONSTRUCTION MEMORANDUM NO. 
CM 25-06 

TO: Chief District Engineers 
Division Directors 
District Engineers and Technical Staff (Project Development, 
Project Delivery & Preservation, and Engineering Support) 
Central Office Engineers and Technical Staff 
Active Consultants and Highway Contractors 

FROM: Tim Layson, P.E., Director 
Division of Highway Design 

Rachel Mills, P.E., Director 
Division of Construction Procurement 

Matthew P. Simpson, P.E., Director 
Division of Construction 

DATE:  August 18th, 2025 

SUBJECT: 2025 Standard Drawings Release and Standard Drawing 
Communication – Subscribe for Updates 

The Cabinet is releasing the 2025 Standard Drawings, which will take effect with the 
December 2025 letting. The drawings will be available on the Division of Highway 
Design’s Standard Drawings webpage: 


��� 2025 Standard Drawings 

Printed copies of the Standard Drawings will no longer be produced. The official 
version will be the PDF files published on the Standard Drawings website. 

A video walkthrough is available to assist users in navigating the updated site, 
including instructions for sorting, searching, and accessing the drawings: 

Andy Beshear 
GOVERNOR

TRANSPORTATION CABINET 
200 Mero Street 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

Jim Gray 
SECRETARY 

KYTC  |  TRANSPORTATION.KY.GOV An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D 

https://transportation.ky.gov/Highway-Design/Pages/Standard-Drawings.aspx



��� Website Walkthrough Video 

The 2020 Standard Drawings and Active Sepias will remain in effect for all active 
construction projects and for lettings through November 2025. They are available 
here: 


��� 2020 Standard Drawings 

To support communication, the Division of Highway Design has launched a Standard 
Drawing Communication tool. This subscription-based email list will provide timely 
announcements regarding new and revised Standard Drawings, technical 
clarifications, and other related information. All KYTC staff and external partners are 
encouraged to subscribe. 


��� Standard Drawing Communication 

For questions about Standard Drawings or the Communication list, please contact 
the Division of Highway Design’s Standard Drawings Section at (502) 564-3280. 

https://transportation.ky.gov/Highway-Design/2025_Standard%20Drawing_Supplemental%20Documentation/Website%20Walkthrough_V1.mp4
https://transportation.ky.gov/Highway-Design/Pages/Archived-Standard-Drawings.aspx
https://transportation.ky.gov/Highway-Design/SubUnsub/sub_updated.html

